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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Vicki Malandra <ocnvuhomes@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 2:41 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Meeting April 17, 2025

Thank you for listening to the citizens of Capitola. Many of us have lived here for years and we love 
Capitola. 
Please adhere to what was put into Municipal Code 8.72. This was a result of citizens voting and 
people voicing their opinions. I am in support of keeping the rail trail out of Capitola Village and the 
surrounding streets and neighborhoods. I feel the RTC is advocating for the trail on Park Avenue in 
order to tie in with a trail going through the Village. I think that is a bad idea. We need parking and 
access to the stores for the businesses in the Village. 
Please don't give priority to the RTC over those of us who voted for you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vicki Malandra 
Broker Associate 
DRE #00548915 
831-818-2337 
David Lyng Real Estate 


